
   
 

 
The Board of Education 

School District No. 36 (Surrey) 
____________________________________________________________________________________ 
    

Administrative Memorandum 
Regular Board Meeting 

 

Date:  October 16, 2017 

Topic:  Approval of Sketch Plans:  Pacific Heights Elementary (Site 134) Addition 

______________________________________________________________________  
                                                                                                                                     

 
Background: 
 
Approval of an addition to Pacific Heights Elementary School (Site 134), 17148 – 26 Avenue, was 
announced by the Ministry of Education on 2017-03-17.  The addition will increase capacity by up 
to 300 students, which will bring the school’s total nominal capacity to 630 students. 
 
While formal funding approval has not yet been received for this project, the District has been 
moving forward with planning in an effort to maintain our target completion dates.  The sketch 
plans are being brought forward tonight for Board consideration and approval with the intention 
of sharing the sketch plans at our open house at Morgan Elementary School on October 23, 2017 
at 7:00 pm. 
 
Alvin Bartel, Partner, Craven Huston Powers Architects and Kerry Magnus, Associate Director, 
Capital Project Office will present the sketch plans to the Board. 
 

 
It is recommended: 

THAT the sketch plans for an addition to Pacific Heights Elementary School (Site 134), 
17148 – 26 Avenue, be approved, and that the project, subject to final funding approval, 
proceed with the remaining stages.  

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
             Submitted by:          

_________________________________________ 
L. Harder, Director, Capital Project Office 

               Approved by:             
_________________________________________ 

 D. Greg Frank, Secretary-Treasurer 
 


